
 

 

5 September 2023  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
We have thoroughly enjoyed welcoming back the students and are looking forward to the term 
ahead. 
 
As the return to school has coincided with a spell of warm weather, the heads of year have informed 
the students this morning that blazers will be optional for the rest of this week. However, students in 
years 7, 9 and 11 are due to have their school photographs taken on Thursday, so families may wish 
to send their child in with a blazer for the photograph. 
 
We will write again to confirm the arrangements for next week. 
 
Thank you for your understanding. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Soham Village College 
 
 
 
 
 
  


